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14/02/2022  18:27:542021/1129/P COMMNT Barbara Burke On these proposed plans there is no indication of the two windows currently in the boundary wall .Were these 

given planning permission as I can see no history of them on any historical documents? There is also a flue 

pipe which constantly pumps very smelly fumes into the garden of 72a . The windows in the boundary wall are 

in big state of disrepair one of which is broken the other is opened in the summer which is trespassing .If this 

change of use is granted with these windows there will be a significate increase in noise. The properties in 

Frederick street do not have double glazing as they are Victorian houses. The terrace mentioned is a small 

balcony where the current Estate Agent staff smoke we can literally hear every word spoken. Should this be 

used at night our kids will be kept awake Also will they be using take away drivers? There is nowhere to pull 

up outside the premises therefore they will be using Frederick street contributing to more noise and pollution. 

The extractor fan in the drawings is also very close to the attic windows of 72 .Has anyone done a site visit to 

look at these proposals ?I feel the owner needs to address all the issues with neighbours .I can supply photos 

of all these issues if needed .

Page 1 of 120


